
Decision on termination of the validity of the Decision on the abolition of visas for entry into the Republic of Serbia  for the nationals of the Islamic Republic of Iran, holders of ordinary passports
Wednesday, 10 October 2018.

At its meeting of 8 October, 2018, the Government of the Republic of Serbia issued a Decision
on termination of the validity of the Decision on the abolition of visas for entry into the Republic
of Serbia for the nationals of the Islamic Republic of Iran, holders of ordinary passports. The
Decision is published in the "Official Gazette of the Republic of Serbia" No. 75/18 dated 9
October, 2018 and enters into force on 17 October, 2018. From that date on, visas will be
required for citizens of IR Iran, holders of ordinary passports, for entry, transit and stay in the
territory of the Republic of Serbia  
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